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David J. Rofrano 
Director of Music 
281.333.3891 Ext. 332 
music@stpaulcatholic.org 

Ministerio de la Música 
 

¡Somos el Cuerpo de Cristo! 
We are the Body of Christ! 

Join ADULT 
CHOIR 

Our adult SATB 

choir is accepting new members for the spring 2016 

season, which runs from January through Easter 

2016. If you love the Lord, love singing choral 

music (or playing an instrument) in a variety of 

musical styles and love to sing, learn, have fun and 

worship with like-minded vocalists and musicians 

you will love our welcoming group. Rehearsals are 

Wednesday evenings; we sing on select weekend 

Masses during Holy Week/Easter and at special 

events. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Help wanted in the music ministry  
department for the following: 

 

Visual Arts: lyric projection technician for 
Sunday 5 PM 

Adult Choir: Sopranos, flutist and 
percussionist.  

Music Ministry 

Adult Choir: SATB adult choir-quality 
music, diverse styles 

Spanish Choir: sings Sunday noon  

Instrumentalists: high school and adult– 
orchestral and contemporary 

Small Groups: by audition-advanced-sing 
at various Masses. 

Youth Praise: grades 6 through 12 

Children’s Choir: grades 1-5 

Little Angels: age 4 and 5 

Sound Ministry: high school through 
adult. Configure and mix sound for Mass 
and/or events 

Visual Arts: high school through adult. 
Designs and provides lyrics projection and 
video for Mass and/or events 

******************* 

“Music acts like a magic key, to 
which the most tightly closed 
heart opens.” �Š  Maria Augusta von Trapp  
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Adult Ministry and Faith formation: 
Because Our Faith is too rich and beautiful to have ever learned it ALL… 

Contact Heidi Clark, Director of Adult Ministry, 281.333.3891, Ext. 328 or hclark@stpaulcatholic.org 

Adult faith formation at St. Paul the Apostle Catholic Church is centered around the understanding that living 
“The Way” taught by Jesus Christ is a life-long, evolving journey, involving both effort and decision. To enable 
adults to explore the faith and deepen their knowledge of God’s Word, we provide many opportunities to 
come together in a learning environment. As a diverse community with a small parish feel, we know it is 
important to walk that journey with others and to share what we have learned along the way.  
 

Interested in being Catholic? 
If you or someone you know is interested in learning more 
about becoming Catholic, our RCIA program is just the 
ticket! The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults, is a 
process of prayer, reflection, and learning that allows for 
the continual discernment of God's will. Contact Heidi 
Clark, 281.333.3891 or hclark@stpaulcatholic.org  

Save the Date-Women’s ACTS 
The next women’s ACTS retreat takes place April 7-10. 
This wonderful community-building experience is deeply 
rooted in our Catholic faith. Participants will grow in their 
understanding of theology while forging meaningful 
friendships with one another. It takes place at the Christian 
Renewal Center in Dickinson where you’ll stay in nicely-
furnished, comfortable, semi-private rooms. The theme of 
this year’s retreat is “Do you love me?” John 21:17. 
Registration forms are at the Welcome Center.  

James Bible Study  
There’s still time to join this Wednesday evening study in 
Room 10 from 7-8:45 PM. The book is directed toward 
those of us who feel torn between the competing demands 
of this world and our faith. For anyone who struggles to 
live a truly Christian life, James offers a wealth of practical 
solutions for handling and even sanctifying everyday 
circumstances. Cost: $25. 

Human Trafficking at Theology on Tap 
Young adults are invited to attend our next Theology on 
Tap program scheduled for Tuesday, February 9, from 7-9 
PM at Chuy’s in Webster. Our presenter is Misa Nguyen 
who will be talking about human trafficking. 

PRO-LIFE News 

On January 27, 2016, James Freeman is scheduled to be 
executed by the State of Texas, 

On February 16, 2016 Gustavo Garcia is scheduled to be 
executed by the State of Texas, 

Our Catholic faith calls us to pray for Richard, James and 
Gustavo for all victims of crime, and for an end to capital 
punishment here in the State of Texas. May God hear our 
prayers in support of all life. 

 

Islamophobia Presentation 
You are invited to hear Mustafaa Carroll, executive director 
of the Houston Council on American Islamic Relations, at a 
presentation on Islamophobia on Sunday, February 7, at 
1:30 PM. Afterward, an interfaith dialog featuring Catholic, 
Jewish, and Protestant speakers will take place. The 
program is sponsored by Pax Christi Houston, the 
Dominican Sisters, and several others. It takes place in the 
Dominican Sisters Meeting Room at 6501 Almeda Rd.  

Couples Potlucks—Join Us! 
Resolve to get more involved and then do it by joining 
other married couples at our monthly potlucks. The next 
one is set for Saturday, February 6. Contact Myra Banke to 
get on the email distribution list: mbanke@comcast.net. 

Ladies Lunch Bunch 
The group’s next gathering is set for Tuesday, February 9, 
at 12:30 PM. Usually 25 or so ladies gather for this fun 
event. Contact Mary Sue Anton if you’d like to join: 
281.474.3373. The group usually meets the second 
Wednesday but since that is Ash Wednesday, they have 
moved their gathering to the day before.  

Catholic Men’s Conference 
The 2016 Coast Catholic Men's Conference will be held on 
Saturday, February 13, from 8 AM. to 4 PM. at St. Mary of 
the Miraculous Medal Catholic Church at 1604 9th Avenue 
North in Texas City. Cost is $35 until January 31, and $40 
from February 1, until the conference; breakfast and lunch 
are included. For more details go to www.gc-cmc.org. 
Tickets are available through Eventbrite. 

Zumba at St. Paul 
Emotional and spiritual wellness is closely tied to physical 
wellness. Zumba is a dance fitness program designed to 
make exercising FUN! Classes meet in Beck Hall or 
Founders Hall, depending on availability.  

Thursdays at 6:45 PM 
Saturdays at 10 

Prayer Shawl Ministry 
St. Paul’s prayer shawl ministry meets every other 
Thursday from 4:00-6:00 PM in Parlor A. The next meeting 
will be February 4. 



Volume XVIII No. 1820 Third Sunday In Ordinary Time January 24, 2016 

 
ool 

 

 

 

 

 
We’ll see you for dinner at 6:30pm. Make sure you bring in your NET Retreat Registration. 

Theology of the Body Retreat – February 6, 2016 
9 AM – 4 PM; Cost: $5 - Hosted by Alex & CJ Kanelakos at St. Paul 

JUNIORS & SENIORS: Have you ever want to know why God created us the way we are? Or how 
about the purpose of our lives and how to live a life that is meaningful? Now is your chance. You are 
invited to a Theology of the Body retreat on February 6. This one-day retreat will focus on St. John 
Paul II masterpiece, Theology of the Body. JPII has said, “As the family goes, so goes the nation and 
so goes the whole world in which we live.” This retreat will energize you to go into this world as 
strong, devout, and determined Catholics. Sign up at SPACE. Registration deadline: February 1st. 

Tickets are NOW ON SALE! 
Adult: $35  Kids (ages 10-17): $20 

Get your tickets NOW! Both shows WILL SELL OUT! 

EDGE returns this week! We’ll see you at 6:30 PM Snack is served! 
 

JR. HIGH RETREAT 
APRIL 8-10, 2016 
HOSTED AT CAMP FOREST GLEN 
Cost: $145 
Have you ever wanted to go somewhere that 
combined your love for zip-lining, rock wall 
climbing, canoeing, fishing, gaga-balling, 
praising, worshipping, and loving Jesus? Then 
sign up for this retreat! Open to ALL Jr. 
Higher’s…and NO, they don’t have to be 
Catholic. We cannot wait either. #excited 

Director of Youth Ministry – Katie Mahoney – KMahoney@stpaulcatholic.org 

Confirmation Coordinator – Shelly Michna – SSMichna@shelmark.net

Welcome to SPACE! 
“…dedicated to bringing teens into relationship with Jesus Christ, and 

empowering young people to become disciples of Him in their everyday life 
through study of scripture, catechesis and service…” 
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Children’s Ministry   
   Partnering with parents to keep 

the light of faith burning 
 

For information call Sara Fontana 281.333.3891 Ext. 339 
or e-mail: sfontana@stpaulcatholic.org. 

PRESCHOOL CCE  

JANUARY 24, 31, FEBRUARY 7, 14, 21, 28, 

MARCH 6, APRIL 3, 10, 17, 24, and MAY 1 

FAMILY FORMATION   

FEBRUARY 7, MARCH 6, APRIL 3, and MAY 1 

ELEMENTARY CCE MONDAY/LUNES 

JANUATY 25, FEBRUARY 1, 15, 22, 29, MARCH 7, 28, 

APRIL 4, 11, 18, 25, and MAY 2 

ELEMENTARY CCE WEDNESDAY 

JANUARY 27, FEBRUARY 3, 17, 24, MARCH 2, 9, 30, 

APRIL 6, 13, 20, 27, and MAY 4 

ELEMENTARY CCE FRIDAY/VIERNES 

JANUARY 29, FEBRUARY 5, 19, 26, MARCH 4, 

APRIL 1, 8, 15, 22, 29, and MAY 6 

Catechists & Parents! 

A great opportunity for you to grow in your faith and 

develop a confidence in sharing the basic teachings 

of our wonderful Catholic Church is coming to St. 

Paul in January on Wednesdays from 7 -9 PM.  
Formation Toward Christian Ministry (FTCM) 
For answers to questions about FTCM please call 
our FTCM Coordinators: 

English: Miriam Escobar, 281.684.2861 

 Spanish: Irene Herrera 832.209.6497 

FIRST COMMUNION PARENT SESSIONS: 

DURING CCE TIMES 

FEBRUARY 29,  

SPANISH and ENGLISH 

MARCH 2 - ENGLISH 

MARCH 4 - SPANISH 

 

Our Spiritual Home 
Donations to St. Paul Building Fund Pay for 

Our Building Loan 

Here at St. Paul the Apostle Church we have conducted 
two Capital Campaigns to pay for our building construction 
and loan costs, which totaled $8,387,057.  Capital 
Campaign I ran from September, 2006 to December, 
2012. Capital Campaign II ran from September, 2010 to 
December, 2015. However, as of January 1, 2016, though 
our capital campaigns have ended, our building loan debt 
still equals $3,720,318. You will notice the capital 
campaign envelopes are no longer included in your 
monthly packages. They have been replaced with an 
envelope designated for donations to help pay for our 
Spiritual Home.  This is our new Building Fund envelope 
and we ask you to please contribute using this envelope to 
help us reduce our continuing building loan obligation.   

Separately, thank you as a parish family, for supporting the 
Peace Garden Brick project and for your other end-of-year 
donations to help us with this debt. 
 

 
 
Aquí en la iglesia de San Pablo el  Apóstol, hemos a cabo 
dos campañas de capital tratado de  pagar por los costos 
de construcción y el préstamo de nuestro edificio. Costos 
que ascendieron a $8,387,057. La primera Campaña de 
Capital fue desde septiembre, 2006 a diciembre, 2012. La 
segunda Campaña de Capital se desarrolló entre 
septiembre, 2010 a diciembre de 2015. Sin embargo, 
efectivo el primero de enero 2016, aunque nuestras 
campañas de capital han terminado, nuestra deuda del 
préstamo del edificio todavía es igual a $3,720,318. Se 
darán cuenta que los sobres de la campaña de capital ya 
no están incluidos en los paquetes mensuales. Han sido 
reemplazados con un sobre designado para donaciones 
para ayudar a pagar la deuda de nuestro hogar espiritual, 
“Our Spiritual Home”.  Les pedimos que por favor 
contribuyen mediante este sobre cada mes para 
ayudarnos a reducir nuestra obligación del préstamo del 
edificio que aun continua. 
 
Por otra parte, gracias por apoyar el proyecto de ladrillos 
en el Jardín de Paz de nuestra santa madre, Maria, y por 
sus otras donaciones para ayudarnos con esta deuda. 
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Father Walter Super Bowl BBQ 
February 7, 2016 

Sponsored by The Knights of Columbus 
of St. Paul the Apostle 

 
BBQ Brisket…..……$14/lb. Brisket a la BBQ 
BBQ Ribs…..……….$12/lb. Costillas a la BBQ 
BBQ Chicken……….$11 ea. Pollo a la BBQ 
BBQ Sandwiches……$5 each 

 

Orders can be picked up on February. 7, 2016, from 9 AM-2 PM in Beck Hall. 
All orders must be placed by February 3.  
 

To place orders please call: 
Dan Barta @ 281.286.9132 / E-mail: barta.stpauls@sbcglobal.net 
or Buck Gay @ 281.333.4662 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


